practiseThis week we have really enjoyed filming our nativity. Well done primary 2! I am very proud of you all. The vimeo link will be shared with you all at home next week and I’ve put up a few sneak peak pictures on our google classroom page.

[bookmark: _GoBack]School finishes for the holidays at 315pm on Wednesday 22nd December. Thank you for all your support over the last few months and I hope everyone has a fantastic holiday!
Mrs Lynch

We created character profiles for one of Santa’s elves.
I was impressed with all your creative character ideas primary 2, well done!
We have been looking at symmetry and created symmetry Christmas challenges for each-other.
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